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Yukon Utilities Board

From: Crist, Brian [Brian.Crist@whitehorse.ca] Sent: Thu 2008-06-05 5:00 PM

To: Yukon Utilities Board - .

Cc: Senior Management; Tuck, Wayne; Cabott, Lesley; Mayor&Council C‘/{)d % LL)WQYLQ
Subject: YECL - 2008-2009 General Rate Application

Attachments:

Attn: Deana Lemke, Executive Secretary, Yukon Utilities Board.

The City of Whitehorse wishes to register as an intervenor in the upcoming YECL - 2008-2009 General Rate
Application, submitted April 30, 2008.

The City has an interest in this process as it is a major consumer of electricity, the cost of which is ultimately passed
onto municipal taxes. The City of Whitehorse has a overall interest in the electricity rates charged to residential and
commercial consumers within the City. In addition the City has recently completed a Integrated Community
Sustainability Plan which includes a number of energy related objectives.

A representative of the City of Whitehorse will plan to participate in the process steps beginning with the Pre-Hearing
Conference on June 12, 2008.
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